COMMUNITY INFORMATIONAL SESSIONS
Monday, October 14 | 5:30 PM
Tuesday, October 22 | 5:30 PM

Meetings will be held in the Elementary School Cafeteria



The Crivitz School District is going to referendum on November 5, 2024 for
$29 million, with a tax impact of $1.33 ($133 annually per $100,000 of
property value). The referendum focuses on:

Capital Improvements at the elementary school including roof

/C;\
] replacement, updates to major building systems, and ADA (Americans with
08 Disabilities Act) accessible bathroom:s.

ﬁ Educational Space Needs at the elementary school including improved
WBLEW) secure office entry, 4-year-old kindergarten classrooms, and library.

Tech Ed Addition/Renovation at the middle/high school to provide
separate spaces for woods and metals and enhanced spaces

to support hands-on learning activities.

CONTACT INFORMATION

referendum@crivitz.k12.wi.us

@ 715-854-2721 @ crivitz.k12.wi.us/referendum




